
 

Granting Guidelines  
 

 

The Community Granting Program is a philanthropic program that makes investments that address 

significant health needs of local communities. The Foundation will partner with and provide funding 

to local organizations that are leading the way to build healthier communities. 

 
Funding Priorities 
The Foundation invites proposals from organizations for programs and projects that focus on 

education, prevention programs, awareness efforts, wellness opportunities and direct care in the areas 

of Mental Health, Alcohol and Drugs Abuse, Access to Healthcare, Food Insecurities and Obesity 

and/or Healthy Behaviors 
 

The five funding priorities address significant health needs identified in the Community Health Needs 

Assessment (CHNA), published triennially by McCullough-Hyde Memorial Hospital/TriHealth. The 

CHNA includes input from a wide variety of sources, identifies the greatest health needs in Butler, 

Franklin, Preble and Union counties and provides location-specific data points related to health. 
 

Funding Cycle and Deadlines 
April 15, with notification in June 

August 15, with notification in October 

December 15, with notification in February  
 

Eligibility 
Organizations must be a 501(c)(3) or other not-for-profit organization (or have a tax-exempt fiscal 

partner) located in Butler County (OH), Franklin County (IN), Preble County (OH) or Union County (IN).  
 

Funding Restrictions 
The Foundation will not fund capital campaigns, health care levies, lobbying or political campaigns, 

religious activity furthering religious doctrine, scholarships, loan repayments, endowments or grants to 

individuals. 
 

Application and Selection 
The Community Grant Application link is located online at TriHealth.com/MHMHFoundation. The 

application process is comply contained within an online portal. Grant applications will be reviewed 

and considered by the Community Grant Committee. The Community Granting Committee will 

submit a slate of selected grants to the Board of Trustees for final approval.   
 

Partnerships  
The McCullough-Hyde Foundation encourages a collaborative partnership, when appropriate, 

between grant recipients and McCullough-Hyde Memorial Hospital/TriHealth. McCullough-Hyde 

Memorial Hospital/TriHealth is a part of the TriHealth integrated health system. The Foundation will 

not provide direct grants to other healthcare systems. The Foundation will consider collaborative 

projects that engage multiple healthcare systems including TriHealth. 
 

Contact Information  
Please direct all questions and inquiries to Tyler_Wash@TriHealth.com or (513) 524-5650 


